
School Chaplain 
 
The School Chaplain is available Monday – Wednesday for support of students and parents.  This 
service is voluntary.  Should you wish to make an appointment with the Chaplain, fill out a permission 
slip which is available from the office.  This service is funded by Department of Education, Employment 
and Workplace Relations and State Government of Queensland. 

       
 


